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We need volunteers to help set up on Monday 29th July and then help put things away afterwards on Friday 2nd August early afternoon.
 
We also need volunteers to help throughout the week with various other tasks including security and making refreshments.
 
And we need volunteers to help with the children.

As you know, this is a really special Holiday Club. The resources, crafts, games, stories etc have already been designed by Nicola Grieves (United Reformed Church Eastern Synod Children’s and Youth Development Officer) and her colleagues. Nicola provides most of the resources needed and has a meeting with the volunteers every day before Holiday Club starts, to guide them on the morning’s varied activities. Nicola is so talented and skilled when working with children, and of course very professional.  Everyone loves her! She is great fun, smiles a lot, has a deep faith and knows the bible well. There’s no need to worry about preparing beforehand – it’s all done for you.
 
 
Volunteers gain a lot from Holiday Club – it’s such a very rewarding experience getting to know the children and working with them. You may come away exhausted – but it’s a nice exhausted and you will treasure the experience.
 
More information on the theme can be found at https://urc.org.uk/your-faith/children-young-people/children-youth-work/holiday-club-materials/ - select Sparks and Stories. And our poster & children’s application form are attached to this email.
 
And we also ask for volunteers to pray for Holiday Club.
 
 
We need volunteers in order to make Holiday Club happen. We really cannot do it without you. If you would like to know more, please ask Mary or Matthew.
 
Please let me know if you are interested in helping via email by 10 July.
 
Many thanks,
 
Maggie Jones   07917 122913   maggie.jones90@ntlworld.com
Holiday Club Coordinator
 

